[bookmark: _GoBack]Burgess Politico UI 5.15.14
Senator Reed and I are continuing to work on a path forward to get this legislation signed into law, and to ensure that these benefits are available to the job-seeking Americans who need them.  In fact, we met just today to discuss different options. We will continue to explore all options in order to get this done.  I have great respect for Senator Reed, and for the hard work he has put into this effort.  His compassion for those who are hurting is obvious, and I am grateful for his partnership on this issue.  

